
Madia-OSUM Scholarship 
 
 
This scholarship is for two students graduating from 
Pleasant High School and planning to attend The Ohio State 
University-Marion. The scholarship will offer $2500 to each 
student. To qualify, candidates must demonstrate financial 
need based on their FAFSA applications, show academic 
potential based on their high school grade point average and 
class rank, and intend to major in one of the STEM fields 
(Science, Technology, Engineering, or Math). Including but 
not limited to Engineering, Nursing, Pre-Med, Pre-Vet, 
Computer Science, Biology, and Chemistry majors. 
 
Applicants will submit their resume and a 200+ word essay 
discussing their goals and the role this scholarship would 
play in their academic and future career. This essay must be 
returned to the Pleasant High School guidance office by the 
end of the school day on April 4, 2025. 
	


